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As a consumer, I don't believe monitoring the Do Not Call lists monthly is necessary.  The public had ample knowledge
and time to sign up.  Now signups should start to slow down.  Requiring companies to implement responsible
procedures to monitor the list monthly is adding consider and undue burden on them.
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